
OMH Statewide 
Town Hall 
Featuring Commissioner Ann Sullivan, M.D. 
Wednesday, December 18, from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. 
OMH is conducting a Statewide Town Hall with Commissioner Ann Sullivan, M.D., presenting 
and taking feedback on the future of New York State’s public mental health system. 
OMH is dedicated to providing individuals and families access to quality, integrated services 
and supports that foster recovery and well-being. Public input is crucial in assisting the agency 
in meeting the needs of all of the people we serve. All comments will be reviewed and 
considered pursuant to Section 5.07 of the New York State Mental Hygiene Law. 

Accessible In-Person and via Livestream 
This year, the town hall will be held in person at the Empire State 
Plaza in Albany, in Meeting Room 7. Additionally, there will be an option to 
livestream the event. 

Register HERE or by scanning the QR code to the right. 

If you require any special accommodations to participate in 
the event or have any questions, please contact us at 
planning@omh.ny.gov by December 4, 2024. 

https://totalwebcasting.com/view/?func=RGTR&id=XMKDGWMB6N&oldfunc=VOFF
mailto:planning@omh.ny.gov



